Sir,

| appreciate that the deadline for comments has passed, but we are now experiencing the effect of
floodlights on the Menelik Road properties that back onto the school as the building works continue into
the early evening. While the lights used are not focused on a pitch, they are directed downwards and from
pylons significantly lower that ten metres. They are clearly intrusive with invading light.

Esmond Hitchcock
18 Menelik Road



